Making a difference where you live

As councillors for the Consett North Division we oppose, as we have always opposed, the appropriation
of land held at Belle Vue Consett for the benefit and enjoyment of the general public, for any other
purpose. No case has been made as to why the land is no longer required by the public for its use as
public walks and pleasure grounds, or alternatives provided to the users whose existence has been
proven and accepted both at Public Inquiry and in Court.

The land is not surplus to requirement for its original use, and it will therefore be improper for the
Highways Committee to agree to its appropriation for other uses.
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